Rosenberg Corey

From: Dennis Viene <dviene@cs.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:18 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: reject HB 2004-A

| am a landlord in Lane county. HB 2004-A is a poorly thought out bill. It will increase rents even more and add
to the problems that this bill does not really address. Trying to rush through an ill conceived bill is a mistake.
Please vote no on this unfair burden on landlords.

Dennis Viene



